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Arrowstreet will be moving its offices to 10 Post Office Sq. 
Jim Batchelor, Arrowstreet's CEO and president, said, "We are pleased to announce we will be
relocating to Post Office Square in January. We see this move as a reflection of the future of our
firm. We are excited our office will be in a central, accessible location in the hub of downtown
Boston, in close proximity to many of our clients. We look forward to becoming part of the
burgeoning creative and innovative community in the Financial District."
Once complete, the new office space will offer staff, clients, and other project collaborators a
state-of-the-art environment, which will serve as a laboratory of smart, thoughtful design. Newmark
Grubb Knight Frank served as the firm's broker.
Arrowstreet is a multidisciplinary architecture, planning, interior design, and graphic design firm.
Prior to its location in Davis Sq., the firm was located in Cambridge, where it was named for the
street that housed its original studio.
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